
 
 

 
Parent Advisory Council Report 

March 28, 2021 
 

The Parent Advisory Council (PAC) met Friday, March 19 at 3pm.  Members of the council 
consist of Ms. Mariecor Agravante, Mrs. Therese Nordstrom Christopher, Mr. Tony 
Christopher, Ms. Galit Gordon, Ms. Samantha Herrod, Ms. Brianne Manning, Ms. Randi Pugh, 
Mrs. Lacey Scott, Ms. Leah Smith, Mrs. Joy Elizabeth Sterling-Effie, Ms. Pam Towobola and 
Ms. Roann Vanderwath. 
 
Compass shared that enrollment and re-enrollment opened on March 1, and deadline for 
re-enrollment is Friday, March 26 and Friday, April 23 is the deadline for new prospective 
scholar enrollment. We will conduct a public lottery on Tuesday, April 27 for our open 
seats for the upcoming school year. We are projecting a 16% growth in enrolment for the 
upcoming school year. We are making plans to conduct mandated state testing in April, 
while awaiting guidance based on the series of waivers that the California State Board of 
Education has submitted to the US Department of Education. We have also opened up the 
applications to our graduating seniors for both our Loud and Proud and Rising Firebird 
Scholarships. Our Scholar Leadership Council met in February and March, and their draft 
minutes can be found on BoardonTrack. 
 
Under New Business, the Council reviewed the 2020-21 Parent Survey. They shared initial 
reactions on the results, and will be reviewing and providing suggested next steps during 
the May meeting. 
 
Draft minutes can be found on BoardonTrack. The next Parent Advisory Council meeting 
will be on Friday, May 21 at 3 pm. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Ms. Randi Pugh  
Board Member &  

Parent Advisory Council Chair 
 


